CANADA

PRIME MINISTER' ' PREMIER MINISTRE

OTTAWA, K1A OA2

November 6, 1991

Dear Mr. Miller,

Safety Boss has played an outstanding role in
the capping of Kuwait's burning oil wells. Yours was
the only Canadian company to have been involved from
the very start. Your employees played an important and
courageous role in minimizing a major environmental
catastrophe.

You have shown the world that Canada has
great expertise in the face of an extraordinary
challenge.

Canadians are proud of the accomplishment of
your crews. I would like to convey my warmest
congratulations to you and all of your employees.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. Michael J. Miller
President, Safety Boss Ltd.
Suite 333
1010 First Street S.W.
Calgary, Alberta
T2R 1K4
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